
St Joseph’s 
Catholic Academy 

 
 

 
 

  
  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
   
 
  
            
 
  

 

  

Friday 8th September 2023 
Dear Families, 

Thank you for your continued support and 
understanding following our communications 
regarding RAAC. The DfE have been in contact this 
afternoon to confirm that our hall and kitchen 
contain RAAC. They have directed us to vacate the hall 
and kitchen and keep these two areas out of use, which 
is exactly the action that we have already taken. We 
must now await further communication from the DfE 
to discuss the next steps that must be taken to ensure 
the safety of these two areas in school. 
 

The children have been fantastic at adapting to eating 
lunch in their classrooms and have enjoyed having all 
their PE lessons outside! 
 

Thank you to the catering team who are working 
extremely hard to prepare meals for our children and 
thank you for your understating regarding our adapted 
menu offer. 
 

From Monday school meals will once again be 
available for ALL children to order. The meal options 
for the next 3 days will be:  
Monday: 
Jacket potato with cheese and beans 
Vegetable crudities  
Fruit bag 
Oaty fruity cookie 
Tuesday: 
Jacket potato with chicken / vegetable curry  
Vegetable crudities  
Fruit bag 
Lemon shortbread 
Wednesday: 
Cheese roll 
Vegetable crudities 
Fruit bag 
Toffee crispy 
 
We will of course, keep you updated with any further 
information as soon as we can. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
God bless,  
Mrs Dabbs 

 
           
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Our prayers… 
 
We pray for Mrs Vadher who has been  
unwell and in hospital this week. 
May she make a speedy recovery. 

 
A message from Fr Chris… 
Our Lady of Victories: From the weekend 16/17 
September 2023 we are returing to Mass at 10am on 
Sunday morning. We are also hoping to start children’s 
Liturgy of the Word as soon as we can. It is for children 
of school age who have not made their First Holy 
Communion and will follow school term dates. 
However, we do need volunteers to help. If you can 
please help, contact Fr. Chris (parishpriest@olvic.com). 
We will have to complete a DBS check and follower 
Safer Recruting procedures as this involves working with 
children. Thank you. 
 

 
 
 

St Joseph’s Parent and Carer Voice 
We would really appreciate your help by completing this year’s 
questionnaire. Your feedback is crucial to us as we constantly 
strive to be the best that we can be! Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/e/SRLnc4FQG0 
 
 

New School Year Mass at Our Lady of Victories 
Thursday 14th September at 10am 
All our families are warmly invited 
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